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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The sun certainly shined on us all this week. What a wonderful World Book Day 
everyone had! Thank you for all the incredible effort with the costumes - they were 
superb. We celebrated them in our assembly today and also gave out prizes for our 
Book Quiz winners.  
 
This week has also seen a focus on art with the children using their creativity through 
exploring techniques of famous street artists and experimenting with techniques to 
create their own designs. Children have persevered to create some amazing artwork 
and are rightly proud of themselves - as are we!  
 
We wish everyone a safe and happy weekend.  
 

Mr Blunt, Ms Warner and Mrs Newman. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 2025 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Bristol Trip - Final Instalment 
 

A reminder that the final instalment for both trips to 
Bristol are due.  

 

Consent forms are still 
outstanding, please ask if you 

need a new one. Children 
cannot attend without this! 

 

Key Stage 1 final payments became due on Monday 
3rd March & Key Stage 2 final payments are due on 

Monday 10th March.  

Easter Bingo 
 
 

Our PTFA have organised an evening 
of Easter Bingo for Thursday 3rd April 

with a 6pm start. 
 

This will be for both adults and 
children to enjoy and promises to be a 

great evening. 
 

You can pay on the night and there will 
be some great prizes to be won.  

 

Useful Dates 
 

Tuesday 11th March :   KS1 Bristol Trip 
Tuesday 18th March:   KS2 Bristol Trip 

Thursday 3rd April:   Easter Bingo (6pm) 
Friday 4th April:   Non-Uniform (Easter Theme) 

Monday 7th to Monday 21st April  :   Easter Holidays  
Friday 23rd May:   Non-Uniform (Pirate Theme) 
Monday 26th - Friday 30th May:   May Half Term 

Friday 27th June:   Summer Fayre (3pm) 
Monday 14th July:   Non Pupil Day 

 

Headlice Prevention 

 

In order to help prevent the spread of headlice within school, we woud like to 
encourage anyone with long hair to ensure that this is tied back at all times while in 

school. We know headlice is something everyone would like to prevent, so we 
appreciate your support with this. 

 
We also recommend that parents and carers check their child’s hair regularly with 

a fine-tooth comb and treat as necessary to help combat this.  
 



Birthdays This Week 

Isla M,  Lilly-May P  &  Filip B 

Happy Birthday from all at  

Eden park!! 

 

Attendance 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Community Events 
 



 

 

 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 14th March 2025! 

 


